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Dear Chair and Members of the Committee,  

 

I urge you to support Senate Bill 181.  

 

Dogs and cats should not be abused in painful experiments using public money. Most 

Oregonians would be shocked to know that their tax dollars could fund this kind of 

cruelty.?SB181 is a sensible way to make sure public funds reflect public values, and 

I am sure there are many other worthwhile ways in which the money saved could be 

used to benefit the people of Oregon  

 

Please support this responsible and humane legislation.?  


